
 

Dear Year 4,  

It’s your favourite teachers again! We hope you had a lovely Easter break and got to eat 
lots of chocolate. We know we certainly did! We have upgraded our letter- we hope you like 
the new title.  

The answer to the riddle in our last letter is your name. Well done to all of the children who 
emailed us with the correct answer.  

We also set you a challenge of learning a new skill or perfecting an old one. Thank you to 
all of the children that have kept us up to date with their progress. We have also been 
working hard to perfect a skill. Have a look at our photos below!   

  
 
 
 
Miss Laffan didn’t quite manage to hold a handstand for 10 
seconds but she did manage 5. She thinks she was a bit too 
ambitious!   

 

Miss Cook did 5 full press ups. She still needs to work hard to perfect it.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 



Miss Salter completed a 1000 piece puzzle. She really 
needed to use her resilience with this challenge. It took her 
over 2 weeks to finish!  

 

 

 

 

We hope you enjoy your home learning for this week. We have also uploaded a copy of 
First News (the newspaper you have in class) in case you want to read it. If you have any 
questions, email us and we will be able help you. We will upload next week’s home learning 
on Friday.  

This week, we challenge you to help an adult make a meal. Please send us pictures to show 
us what you have made. We would love to see them. We are also going to cook a meal 
from scratch. Photographic evidence available next week!  

Finally, this week’s riddle is: 
What can travel around the world while staying in a corner?  
 
We would love to hear from you.  You can email us any messages, questions or pictures of 
things you have been doing at home.  
 
Please email us via the new Year 4 email address as we will be accessing this directly. 
 
year4shared@hayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk 
 

We all miss you lots! 

 
Miss Salter, Miss Laffan and Miss Cook.  


